
Sep 22, 2022
MHQG Board Meeting
Meeting started at 6:30 by DebbieStoffer
Marie will be unavailable so we need to have someone to lead the Oct, Nov, and Dec meetings.

October - Deb Johnson
November - ?  (Marie may be able to do November)
December - Susan Ainsworth-Smith

Member meetings will now be the 1st Thursday of each month and board meetings will be the
Thursday two weeks prior at 6:30 pm on zoom. The calendar will be updated accordingly.
Need to have a new president, treasurer and membership person in January 2023.
Dottie will send the new contract  with the church to Ann Marie for the 2023 year - 10 months,
prorated October through July at 320.00 per month. . August meeting will be in the park. The
following year will be an 11 month contract. Deb Johnson will pull the old flyers from our retail
partners.
Quilt Show:  The layout of the quilt show set up is to be modified.  Main quilt turn in on October
6 and a possible subsequent turn in on the 13th. Need more donations for the boutique. Need to
inform people on facebook that we need more to sign up. Shirley will present 6 ribbons at the
November members meeting for  awards won at the quilt show. There will be no show and
share but may have a slide show of the quilt show.
Newsletter articles need to be done by the following Monday after the board meeting so they
can be published by Tuesday before the member meetings.
Unrenewed members will not have access to the newsletter and information after September
30th. The password will be changed and only paid members will have access.
Zoom at the October 6 meeting will be done by Stephanie. Zoom payment is due next week for
the next year.
October meeting will be about the small groups with each group having a spokesperson speak
about their individual groups to help garner interest.  Susan wil put together a survey to pass out
at the members meeting on Oct 6, 2022 so members might join a small group that fits with their
interests.
Nancy Goldworthy is to hold a second class for sparkly threads.
Camille will hold a class in November.
Meeting ended at 7:45
Denise Bush, Secretary MHQG


